
                                                                  Office of the Superintendent

                       Mr. Gerald Wright


               500 Ridge Street

                       St. George, SC 29477

                       Phone: 843-563-4535


                  Fax: 843-563-9269


December 6, 2022


Dear Parents:


Dorchester School District Four Board of Trustees at its October 18, 2022, Board


meeting unanimously passed Board Policy JIH (Student Interrogations, Searches and Arrests).


District administration will immediately implement this policy in our schools. Dorchester School


District Four is intentional when it comes to providing safety for our students, staff and


stakeholders. Dorchester School District Four believes that this policy will add an additional


layer to provide safety in our schools.


If you have any questions or concerns regarding this policy, please contact the district office to 

address your concerns; 843-563-4535. Additionally, Board Policy JIH (Student Interrogations, 

Searches and Arrests) will be added to the District’s website for your review.


Sincerely yours,





Gerald Wright


Superintendent


